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AN APOLOGY
772 Sherbrooke St. W. 

March 22, 1933.
The Editor.
McGill Daily.
Dear Sir,

There appears to have been some misunder­
standing of a sentence on Page 3 of the last issue 
of The Alarm Clock: “Moreover he (Mr. Clarke) 
informed us that his menu had been approved by 
Dr. Collip of McGill University as dietetically ade­
quate.”

We wish to make it quite clear that neither Dr. 
Collip nor the Department of Biochemistry has any 
responsibility for the quality of the meals served at 
Vitre Street. The analysis made by the Department 
was prepared in an entirely unofficial and advisory 
capacity; the Department had no authority to see 
that its recommendations were carried out; it can­
not, therefore, be held responsible for the present 
caloric content of the meals. It was certainly not 
our intention to cast any reflection upon the De­
partment of Biochemistry and we regret that Dr. 
Collip’s name was mentioned in our report.

Editorial Board,
The Alarm Clock. *


